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Aoife Brennan

To: coordinator@cdatf.ie

Attn Jennifer Clancy 
Coordinator. 
 
Dear Ms Clancy, 
 
At a recent meeting of the LPNC Area Committee, a motion was passed to invite your organisation to a future 
meeting 
of the committee:- 
At a recent meeting of the LPNC Area Committee, a motion was passed to invite your organisation to a future 
Meeting of the committee:- 
 
That this Area Committee invites the Clondalkin Drug and Alcohol Task Force to 
address the Committee on the work they are undertaking in the Lucan and 
Palmerstown Fonthill Areas, and the challenges being faced by them. 
 
The dates of the next meeting are 23rd March 2021. Your early reply would be appreciated. 
Kind Regards 
 
Aoife Brennan 
Staff Officer 
Admin/Meeting 
Land Use Planning and transportation 
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